
From: Lemaster, Jeff
To: Barnett, Mary
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Another one for the file.

-----Original Message-----
From: No-Reply
Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2018 6:48 AM
To: Help-Water
Subject: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1535628986675

*******************************************************************************
Email Address: juliejaj@hotmail.com
Name: Julie A Campbell
Category: citizen
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 41 (mailing). 5 NC 6452 (residence)
City: Vendor
State: AR
Zip: 72683
Phone Number: (870) 688-9704
Division: Water
Referring Page:  //www.adeq.state.ar.us/water/forms/questions-intro.aspx
Email ID: 1535628986675
Date: 8/30/2018
Time: 6:29:47 AM

Questions Comments:

 Why would you base your placement of Big Creek on the impaired list by accepting test from private
citizens who are very vocal in their desire to shut down C&H Farms.  I implore you to rely only on the
test of true scientists, and not citizen vigilantes, to determine impairment on Big Creek. The state has
invested serious money to study the impact of C&H, yet you are relying on data provided by those who
are untrained as water-quality scientists. That is offensive to those of us who trust sound science over
emotion.   In addition I believe that blind testing on Buffalo must be conducted by non biased parties
before you decide to place the first national river, a river which is touted world wide for its clean waters
on an impaired list.    
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